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Life is always “Better Together”. Students at Concordia Lutheran School - North Point were able to experience that first-hand in 

October during Concordia’s Mission Week.  As a joint effort, the International Interface Team, Spiritual Nurture Department, and 

English Department were delighted to host a team of fifteen missionaries from the state of Colorado in the United States as they 

helped to hold a virtual “Mission Week” from 18th to 22nd October (Monday to Friday). While they could not travel to Hong Kong 

this year because of COVID-19 restrictions, they still connected with us by sharing morning devotions and holding lessons with our 

Secondary One through Five students through online meetings. 

Concordia’s theme :“Be Fruitful”



Students enjoyed interacting with the missionaries during 

the English lessons, sharing how they saw the “Fruits of 

the Spirit” in their own lives, playing charades to guess 

the “Fruit” students were acting out, and an exciting game 

of Kahoot! to end the lesson. It was a meaningful week, 

and students could use their English authentically. Some 

of the older students were also glad to still connect with 

the missionaries they have known from past years.

We look forward to more opportunities to 

interact with the Colorado Missionary Team in 

the future. May God bless the work of the 

missionaries, and may students come to 

understand that the Fruits of the Spirit such as 

peace, joy and love are available to all who 

trust in Jesus.  

We are grateful for the partnership with the 

Colorado Missionary team. These caring, 

supportive missionaries are a blessing to our 

students and are a constant reminder that life 

is always better together.  
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